
  

SOLANO COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 
Thomas A. Ferrara, Sheriff-Coroner 

530 Union Avenue, Ste. 100, Fairfield, CA 94533 

(707) 784-7000 
 

 

 

Dedicated to Community Service 

 

 

                       12/17/15                            
INFORMATION RELEASE 

Deputies Arrest Two in Storage Unit Thefts 
 
Deputies arrested two men from Suisun City in connection with a series of storage unit thefts. 
Deputies took a burglary report at a storage business in the 2900 block of Rockville Road on 
12/05/15. Evidence collected at that time led deputies to another storage unit on-site that contained 
multiple stolen items. It was determined the suspects rented that storage unit using false 
identification. 
 
The two men returned and attempted to access the business on 12/16/15. The manager was able to 
call the Sheriff’s Office and alert deputies who were nearby. Deputies detained 34-year old Donald 
Marsh III, and 34-year old Margarito Meza. Detectives with the Sheriff’s Office Investigation’s Bureau 
obtained a search warrant for both men’s homes. Additional stolen items were found during the 
search. Both men were booked at the Solano County Jail on charges related to the thefts and identity 
theft. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this case is encouraged to call the Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
at (707) 421-7090. Callers may also remain anonymous by calling Crime Stoppers at (707) 644-STOP 
(7867). (Case# CR15-7197) 
 
Any photos that are available for release will be posted on the Solano Sheriff’s Office Facebook page. 
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